2017 Community Service Project

Inspiration Quilt

Do you have someone that has touched your life in a very meaningful way and is an
"inspiration” to you?

This year LNCQ is asking every member to make an "INSPIRATION QUILT" in honor of that
person. It will be donated to one of our charities. This can be a baby quilt, a quilt for a child,
or an adult lap quilt.

We will be showing them and giving a brief explanation at the December luncheon.

There are now 100+ members of LNCQ. Just think of how much comfort we can spread
during the Christmas season!

Contact Heather West: communityservice@lncg.org




